
Letter of Interest for Park and Recreation Board Position No. 3 
Barb Moe's Application  

03/18/2025 

To the City of Medina, 

I am writing this letter to express my interest in reapplying for the Park Board Position No. 3. 
I have enjoyed being on the board and working on events to bring our community together 
at the parks of Medina. We live in a really special neighborhood and I love giving back to our 
community. I also enjoy working with the employees, staff, and council of our city. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Barb Moe 

 


